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Monday 23rd October 2017 

Final Note - Stage 3 Canberra Trip 

 
Dear Parents & Care Givers, 
 
Our long awaited Canberra trip is now only days away!! Notes have been sent home regarding what your 
child should bring to Canberra. Please make sure that your child has packed enough clothing for our 3 
days. Please also ensure that your child’s belongings are labelled with their name. 
 
Below are some important reminders about our trip – 
 

1. Casual clothing and sensible footwear (no thongs) are to be worn on Wednesday and Friday. We 
are going to Parliament House on Thursday and all students must wear school uniform. Please 
make sure full school uniform is packed in their bag, including their black school shoes.  

2. Your child needs to bring money for a snack at McDonalds on our return trip on Friday. Please 
provide this in a clip lock bag with your child’s name clearly marked on the front. 

3. Spending money is optional; your child will have opportunities to spend at some venues we visit. 
4. Your child may bring a camera, Ipod, Ipad or MP3 player. Strictly no mobile phones! 
5. Recess, lunch, afternoon tea and a water bottle must be packed for Wednesday in your child’s 

small backpack.  
6. I will be in daily contact with the school. If there are any problems with your child I will contact you 

and the school immediately. The school has my mobile number and can contact me at any time. 
 

 
We will be leaving Luddenham Public School at 7:00am sharp on Wednesday morning and 
returning to Luddenham Public School at approx. 5.30pm Friday evening. Please keep an eye on 
the school’s Facebook page, as it will be updated on Friday afternoon with an updated arrival 
time if necessary.  
 

 

Please be at Luddenham Public School by 6.30am!!! 
 
Mrs F Tritton 
Assistant Principal –Acting 
Wallacia Public School 
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